

Cooperative Extension Service The Ohio State University

April 13, 1981

State 4-H Office 2120 Fyffe Road Columbus, Ohio 43210 Phone 614 422-5936

Dr. Charles Lifer Assistant Director, 4-H

Dear Chuck:

Thank you for your superior leadership in initiating the idea for placing a 4-H plaque in the Rotunda of the State House. This plaque will give 4-H recognition forever. You are to be commended for your endless hours to help strengthen the Cooperative Extension Service in Ohio, and especially 4-H for young people.

Thank you for everything that you do as State 4-H Leader to initiate new ideas which makes 4-H unique throughout the State. This is also very important to make progress and to keep from status quo. It is great to be on the same team where the Leader is interested in being out front with 4-H programs throughout the country.

Sincerely,

James R. Helt

Associate State Leader, 4-H

JRH:cd

cc: Dr. George Gist

Dr. Roy M. Kottman